SPECIAL MEETING

The Hilltown Township Supervisors met this January 11, 1973, at
the Municipal Building, Blooming Glen, Pa.

Ip attendance were Mr. Frankenfield, Mr. Hartshorne, Mr. Moyer
Mr. Cowan and Mr. Ehrlinger.

The Supervisors requested Mr. Cowan to give his rates toc be
charges for the submission of subdivision plans.

The Supervisors discussed whether we could have developers post
a bond for the maintenance 68 the roads after final disbursement,
for a pericd of ones (1) year after completion.

Mr. Frankenfield guesticned Mr. Cowan if we would need guard rail

along Reliance Rd., where the new bridge has been erected.

Mr. Hartshorne wanted to know if the In-Depth Study was included
in the amount needed for funding.

Mr. Cowan stated that the laterals should be alang the roads,
s0 we would lose any Federal Funding for Collector Lines.

Application costs for funding and photos, Hilltown's costs wousic
be $9100 and Silverdale's costs would be $4800.

The Supervisors signed the Expenditures Report to be mailed
to Wm. Fell, Dept of Transportation, Ooylestown, Pa. and the approved
resoclution for applications for permit to ere€t and maintain traffic
lights.
The meeting adjourned at 5:45 P.M.
Respectfully submitted,
J. Arthur Mayer

Secretary
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